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23rd October 2018


Dear Parents

Mother Goose Pantomime

It is that time of year again when we start booking our Christmas festivities.  For several years now we have enjoyed visits to the pantomime productions at Theatre Severn, Shrewsbury.  This year we have booked to see Mother Goose on Wednesday 12th December.  We hope you will allow your child to attend.  We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12 per child.

We have booked to see the morning performance at 10:15am and we will leave straight after registration.  Upon our return we will continue our Christmas celebrations with party food and games in the afternoon.  School will end at 3:15pm, so normal school transport times remain the same.

We will remind you nearer the time of this, and other events leading up to Christmas.  In the meantime please complete and return the attached reply slip together with your payment which can be made in cash, or cheque made payable to Brockton School Fund by Thursday 25th October in order that we can confirm our booking.

Yours sincerely	

D Tinker

[bookmark: _GoBack]DaveTinker
Head
________________________________________________________________________________

Panto Reply Slip


Pupil Name(s): ………………………………………………………………………………………………...


I consent to the above attending Mother Goose at Theatre Severn on Wednesday 12th December, and travelling by coach.


I enclose £12 (per child) voluntary contribution.
Please make cheques payable to Brockton School Fund.


Signed: ……………………………………………………………	Date: ……………………………….


Emergency contact number(s): ………………………………………………………………………………..
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